
Dear colleagues and friends,

It is unbelievable how time flies so quickly and that we are releasing the second issue of 
the Turkish Endodontic Journal. May is also an exciting month for us because we will be 
hosting the 13th International Congress of the Turkish Endodontic Society in Cappadocia 
with the participation of many outstanding researchers from around the world as well as 
many colleagues from Turkey. The Turkish Endodontic Society is also very proud to have 
been elected to host the IFEA World Congress of Endodontics to be held Istanbul in 2018. 
Efforts are underway to make this important event a very unique and successful one. 

In this issue, we have attempted to draw attention to some mishaps during endodon-
tic treatment, and I believe it will be very helpful to our colleagues in terms of creating 
awareness about the likelihood of complications. As has been stated previously by many, 
complications may occur even in the most experienced hands, and I believe this issue will 
be contributory in reminding dental professionals about areas where caution should be 
exercised to prevent undesirable occurrences. 

In this issue, you can also find research performed by our colleagues on recent technolo-
gies used in endodontics, as well as the presentation of some unusual cases. On behalf of 
the Turkish Endodontic Society, I wish to thank all of my colleagues from around Turkey 
for their hard work and contributions. Your participation is always very much appreciated 
by our journal, which I believe is the common platform of Turkish endodontists. I believe 
that endodontics is one of the core sciences of dentistry and endodontists have a very 
important responsibility in comprehensive patient care. I genuinely hope that our journal 
will serve as a means of professional communication to develop this distinguished spe-
cialty of dentistry in our country.

Once again, I would like to express my gratitude to all those who support our journal and 
I hope to meet you in Cappadocia. 

Jale Tanalp
Editor-in-Chief
Turkish Endodontic Society
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